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Dear Fire Service Partner, 

I am excited to invite you to the 2nd Annual Florida Fire Service Day @ the 

Capitol, taking place on April 3, 2025, in the courtyard of the Florida Capitol. 

Building on the success of last year’s inaugural event, we are poised to make 

this year’s gathering even more impactful as we unite the fire service 

community, amplify our collective voice, and educate legislators and the public 

about the essential role of the Florida fire service. 

Florida Fire Service Day @ the Capitol is more than just an event; it is a 

celebration of the fire service’s indispensable contributions to the safety and 

resilience of Florida. 

Your participation is key and together we will make this event a 

resounding success. We invite fire rescue departments, fire service organizations, 

and partners to join us at the Capitol to highlight the remarkable work being 

done across our fire service community. 

Your involvement will be vital in: 

• Showcasing Specialized Equipment and Vehicles: Display your apparatus, 

cutting-edge tools, gear and resources. 

• Highlighting Innovative Initiatives: Present programs and initiatives that 

enhance firefighter safety, community health, and disaster response. 

• Conducting Live Demonstrations: Educate lawmakers and attendees with 

interactive demonstrations of your skills and expertise. 

• Building Connections: Network with legislators, fire service leaders, and 

community organizations to foster collaboration and advocacy. 

Last year, we celebrated outstanding achievements, and I’m confident 

that even more impressive efforts have taken place across the state this year. 

Help us shine a spotlight on these initiatives by sharing them at this year’s event. 

Space is limited, and your registration by March 10, 2025, will ensure we 

can accommodate your needs and effectively coordinate the event. 
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If you would like to participate, please register using the QR code below: 

                                                      

Please don’t hesitate to reach out to me directly or contact Giedre Mazelyte 

at 850-413-3609 or giedre.mazelyte@myfloridacfo.com if you have any questions 

or need further information. 

I look forward to your involvement in making the 2nd Annual Florida Fire 

Service Day @ the Capitol an even greater success as we celebrate the 

incredible dedication and contributions of Florida’s fire service community. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

JoAnne E. Rice, Director 

 




